

DEVON COUNTY INDOOR BOWLS ASSOCIATION

SEASON 2019/2020 EGM AND AGM CONCLUSIONS

Following the 2019/2020 season's Extraordinary General Meeting and the Annual General Meeting, I am now confirming the position following those meetings.

For both meetings, all items on the agenda and all associated proposals were approved. Our constitution and competitions rules will be amended accordingly.

Congratulations to Mousa-al-Kordi on becoming our President. lan Turner and Chris Fenner will form a very able chain of office.

When the constitution has been properly updated then this letter together with the originally proposed items on the two agendas will be recorded as the official record for the season.

May I take this opportunity to hope that the new year will look favourably upon us all and restrictions on us will evaporate as the vaccines builds our resistance to COVID-19.

Thank you all for support and considerations.

Ken Brenchley DCIBA SECRETARY 6/1/2021